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19 February 2019 
 
FoI request (Ref: 20190219-01) 
 

 
Thank you for your request for information about details of those Legal Services Board 
(LSB) staff that are involved in the decision making-process for the procurement of 
telecoms and IT hardware and services. 
 
I confirm that LSB holds the information that you have requested. 
 
The person that is responsible for the procurement of telecoms and IT hardware and 
services at the LSB is the Interim Director Finance and Services, they can be contacted at 
contactus@legalservicesboard.org.uk.  
 
If you are dissatisfied with this response to your request for information, you have the right 
to ask for an internal review / to submit a complaint (see LSB’s Freedom of information – 
Complaints procedure). 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the outcome of your complaint, you may refer the matter to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. Please be aware that the Commissioner will be 
unlikely to make a decision until you have been through our internal complaints procedure 
first. You can write to the Commissioner at: 
 
FOI/EIR Complaints Resolution 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
The reference for your request, which should be quoted in all correspondence, is: 
20190219-01.  
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